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I grew up in Oregon with family, teachers, and librarians all instrumental in helping 

me develop a lifelong love of reading. All of those books I read helped me become a 

better person -- especially the ones that tackled difficult subjects and contained 

grownup content. The Freedom to Read should never be limited. Please support all 

Oregon children's right to access books without fear that they will be taken away.  


